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secretary

From: Al Chan [alc1818@hotmail.com] 3 5
Sent: Friday, September 01, 2006 12:35 AM /0
To: secretary

Subject: Objection to the stop publishing the weekly COT data

Dear Sir/Madam:

I heard that the Commodity Futures Trading Corp (CFTC) is considering making changes in
their weekly Commitment of Traders Report (COT) with the possibility of stop publishing
the weekly COT data altogether.

I strong object to any changes to the current Commitment of Traders Report.
"Transparency"

maintains confidence in the financial system.

The reports should continue unabated and the historical continuity of the data should be
maintained.

- Al Chan
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